










The Wilson Central School District advises students, parents, employees and the general public 

that it does not discriminate on the basis of sex, race, color, national origin, handicapping 

conditions, marital status or veteran status in the employment or the educational programs, 

including vocational education opportunities, and activities which it operates, and is in full 

compliance with Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 and Section 504 of the 

rehabilitation Act of 1973. Inquiries regarding this nondiscrimination policy and copies of the 

grievance procedure for the prompt resolution of complaint may be directed to the attention of 

Carolyn Oliveri, Business Administrator, Wilson Central School District, P.O. Box 648, Wilson, 

NY 14172 (716)751-9341. 
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